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Chair Carpenter, Members of the Committee, 
 
Concern Over Government Record Exemptions Exclusively for Political Parties 
This bill appears to establish a special class of record that is not a public record nor an exempt record.  
This appears to create government maintained records that are only open to leaders of political parties. It’s 
unclear if this precinct committeeperson list would be a separate list from the voter file. If it is not a 
separately kept list then would the exemption apply to all voter file records requests? 
 
Thank you for consideration, 
 
Davis Hammet 


